
TO: Senator Dole 
rn: ~cy 

RE: National Paint and Coatings Association 

*You will be meeting with approximately 15 heads of small, 
medium, and large paint manufacturers, who comprise the Executive 
Committee of the National Paint and Coatings Association. No 
Kansans will be present. 

*The NPCA is a fairly conservative manufacturing 
association, and has been supportive of the President's agenda 
and of GOP candidates. 

*This is a very informal event. The usual mix of very brief 
opening remarks on whatever you want to discuss, and then Q&A. 

*You will be meeting at the Alexander Graham Bell Mansion. 
Of interest might be the fact that the Mansion once served as the 
Russian Embassy under the Czar, and was used as the Democratic 
National Committee headquarters during FDR's Administration. 
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VALIS ASSOCIATES 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United states Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: f 
I would like to ask that you accept, if at all possible, 

the enclosed invitation of Andrew Doyle, Executive Director pf the National Paint and Coatings Association (NPCA), who 
would like you to address the NPCA Executive Committee on 
Thursday, July 23rd. 

As you may know, NPCA and Andy have been very supportive 
of many Bush Administration and GOP initiatives on which your leadership has been so immensely effective. NPCA was one of 
a small group of business organizations that supported the 
President's Clean Air Act. They are now a member of the 
Environmental Action Group, a trade association "sounding 
board" that was created to show support for Republican 
environmental initiatives. 

NPCA strongly supports the Administration's program for civil justice reform, and has begun already a lobbying effort 
on this issue. NPCA also worked actively on such initiatives 
as: authority for the President to use force in the Persian 
Gulf; the budget battle against the Democratic plan; 
extension of fast track negotiating authority; and the 
President's economic recovery plan. 

Your breakfast with NPCA will be at the lovely NPCA headquarters. the Alexander Graham Bell Mansion, located on 
Rhode Island Avenue, N.W. The historical and stately Mansion was owned by Alexander Graham Bell, later became the Russian 
Embassy under the Czar, and after 1933 was used as the 
Democratic National Committee headquarters under President 
Roosevelt. 

NPCA is a first-rate association. I hope you will be 
able to schedule this event. I know that Andy and the NPCA 
Executive Committee would be honored to have you meet with 
them. 

1747 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Suite 850 
Washington, D.C. 20006 
202 833-5055 • FAX 202 833-9265 
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. -Senator Dole 
page 2 

If you or your staff have any questions or wish to 
discuss details, please feel free to contact me. 

Enclosure 
cc: A.Doyle 

With best wishes, 

Wayne Valis 

. .,. ....... -.. 
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July 9, 1992 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
Senate Minority Leader 
141 Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510-1601 

Dear Minority Leader: 

,A .National lllr4'J Paint& 
Coatinm 

A5sociatuffi_ 

on behalf of the Executive Committee of the National Paint and 
Coatings Association (NPCA), we would be honored if you could 
address our group over breakfast at 7:45 a.m. on Thursday, 
July 23 at our headquarters in Washington, D.C. (1500 Rhode 
!~land Avenue, Nl_, the Alexander Graham Bell MansTon). -
'Alternatively, we could schedule your comments on our morning 
agenda. 

The Executive Committee comprises 15 heads of small, medium, and 
large paint manufacturers from across the nation. Our President 
this year is Mr. Biff Mautz, President of Mautz Paint company in 
Madison, Wisconsin, a good Republican, who has actively supported 
Republican candidates in Wisconsin for the House and the Senate 
over the years. Other members include Glidden, Benjamin Moore, 
PPG, and DuPont. (A copy of NPCA's Executive Committee is 
enclosed for your information.) 

NPCA has long admired your tireless work to make the Senate a 
more effective place to help accomplish the myriad goals our 
nation needs to pursue. We know, too, that your intellect, keen 
political acumen, and wit have contributed to accomplishments 
that might not have been feasible under the leadership of lesser 
talents. 

We are all concerned about the apparent stalemate brought about 
by so many years of continued divided government. Obviously, 
your thoughts on this topic, the environment and its costs for 
business, what to expect for the economy near-term, and the 
prospects in a crazy quilt political year for the President's 
reelection, are all topics of great interest. For our part, 
while we have been active on a range of issues supporting the 
Administration, we solicit your advice on how we can best help 
accomplish some of its outstanding goals. 

1500 Rhode Island Avenue, NW • Washington, DC 20005 • 202/462-6272 
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Mr. Robert J. Dole 
Page Two 

Thank you for considering this invitation, and our best regards 
to you, as always. 

sincerely, 

A~~/~ 
J. Andrew Doyle 
Executive Director 
Chief Operating Officer 

TJG:jmm 

Enclosure 
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1992 
National Paint and Coatings Association, Inc. 

Executive Committee 

Term Expires 1992 

President: B. F. Mautz, Jr., President, Mautz Paint Co., 939 East 
Washington Avenue, Madison, WI 53703 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 7068, Madison, WI 
53707-7068 - 608/255-1661; FAX 608/255-4342 

Vice President: Paul D. Dague, President, Jones-Blair Company, 2728 
Empire Central, Dallas, TX 75235 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 35286, Dallas, TX 75235 
214/353-1611; FAX 214/350-7624 

Treasurer: J. Larry Jameson, President, BASF Corporation, Coatings & 
Colorants Division, 1255 Broad St, Clifton, NJ 07013 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 6001, Clifton, NJ 07015 

. 201/365-3400; FAX 201/365-3561 

Term Expires 1992 

John R. Danzeisen, President, The Glidden Company, 925 Euclid Avenue, 
Cleveland, OH 44115 - 216/344-8130; FAX 216/344-8150 

Stephen A. Gerow, President, Coatings Group, Morton International, Inc., 
100 N. Riverside Plaza, Randolph St. at the River, 
Chicago, IL 60606-1598 - 312/807-3452; 
FAX 312/807-3450 

Keith c. Vander Hyde, Chairman & CEO, Guardsman Products, Inc., Suite 200, 
3033 Orchard Vista Drive S.E., Grand Rapids, MI 49546 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 1521, Grand Rapids, MI 49501 
616/957-2600; FAX 616/957-1236 

Robert F. Wilkinson, President, Sinclair Paint Co., 6100 s. Garfield Ave., 
Los Angeles, CA 90040 - 213/888-8888; FAX 213/722-9986 

Term Expires 1993 

Richard M. Rompala, Group Vice President, Coatings and Resins, PPG 
Industries, Inc., One PPG Place, 38 West, Pittsburgh, 
PA 15272 - 412/434-4466; FAX 412/434-2125 

Louis F. Savelli, Vice President & General Manager, Finishes & Engineering 
Materials, Du Pont Automotive Products, 1007 Market 
Street, B-3332, Wilmington, DE 19898 - 302/774-9136; 
FAX 302/774-1015 

Raymond D. Stevens, Jr., Chairman, Pratt & Lambert, Inc., 75 Tonawanda 
Street, Buffalo, NY 14207 
Mailing Address: Box 22, Buffalo, NY 14240 
716/873-6000; FAX 716/874-3425 

Maurice c. Workman, President, Benjamin Moore & Co., 51 Chestnut Ridge 
Road, Montvale, NJ 07645 - 201/573-9600; 
FAX 201/573-9046 

C. Angus Wurtele, Chairman & CEO, The Valspar Corporation, 1101 Third 
Street South, Minneapolis, MN 55415 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 1461, Minneapolis, MN 
55440 - 612/~32-7371; Executive FAX 612/375-7750 
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Term Expires 1994 

Jerome J. Crowley, Jr., President, The O'Brien Corporation, 
450 East Grand Avenue, s. San Francisco, CA 94080 
415/761-2300; FAX 415/873-2628 

James F. Saltic, Group Vice President, Ameren, Protective Coatings 
Division, 201 North Berry Street, Brea, CA 92621 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 1020, Brea, CA 92622 
714/519-1951; FAX 714/990-0437 

Thomas c. Sullivan, Chairman, RPM, Inc., 2628 Pearl Road, Medina, OH 44256 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 777, Medina, OH 44258 
216/273-8800; FAX 216/225-8743 

March 1992 
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